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Date:  August 18, 2021 
 
To:  Mayor and Members of the City Council 
 
Through: Bryant Powell, City Manager 

Mike Wever, Public Works Director 
 

From:  Heather Hodgman, Administrative Services Manager 
 
Subject: Household Hazardous Waste Events  
 
 
Starting in November of 2018, the city has held two household hazardous waste events (HHW).   
The events are open for city and Pinal County residents just east of our city boundaries, 
including Gold Canyon.  On October 15, 2019, the city entered into an Intergovernmental 
Agreement with Pinal County to reimburse the city for costs attributable to county resident 
participation in a maximum amount of $20,000 ($10,000 per event). 
 
Residents can drop off white goods, document shredding, tires, electronic recycling and 
hazardous material during the HHW events.  Our last two events that we hosted we had 690 city 
and county residents.   
 
Our next events are set for Saturday, November 13, 2021 and Saturday, March 5, 2022 from 8 
am to 12pm.   
 
Staff recommends entering into an agreement with Advanced Chemical Transport Inc, in the 
amount not to exceed $80,000 for two HHW events. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 


